
 

 

 

MARKET MEMO 
 

 

DATE: 22 March 2020 

TO: SAPML Tenants   

FROM: 
Angelo Demasi 

Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 

 

  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 

Further to previous updates, today the Premier of South Australia announced that border 

restrictions will be in place as of 4pm Tuesday 24th March 2020 for all people entering 

South Australia. 

Please see the full media release here for details.  

Interstate produce will still be allowed to enter the markets. However, if any Market patron is 

considering travelling interstate after Tuesday, you will be required to self isolate once you 

return for 14 days before entering the SA Produce Market Limited (SAPML) site. 

We suggest if any Employer or Employee within the Market are interstate we recommend to 

bring them home before the Tuesday 4pm cut off. 

SAPML will continue to keep you informed. 

Kind regards 

Angelo Demasi 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angelo Demasi 

 

Chief Executive Officer  
 

 

https://www.saproducemarket.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Premier-Marshall.pdf

